
Ruff (Philomachus pugnax), Willcox, Cochise County 

This Ruff was discovered by Matthew Sabatine and Jason Horn, and photographed by Eric 
Kallen on 29 September 2020. 

This individual was present at Willcox from 29 September, 2020 through 6 October, 2020. 

There have been about 12 previous records from Arizona (this is the second of the fall), and this 
represents only the second from Cochise County (the previous county record was also from 
Willcox). 



 



 



 



 

29 September 2020, photo by Eric Kallen 
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